


Any student interested in 

broadcasting or helping with 

video in the Performing Arts 

Center, please see Mr. Leech in 

the library.



Art Club will 

meet next 

Thursday.



Attention all German club 

members:  Please see Mr. 

Maluvac to get a permission 

slip to the fall bowling 

outing Wednesday.



There will be a Track call out 

meeting on November 21st at 3:10 

in the study hall room for all non-

winter sports athletes. If you are 

interested in running Track please 

come to this meeting or stop by and 

see Mr. Harris in room 160.


